

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development Milwaukee Field Office Suite 950W 310 West Wisconsin Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53203-2289

http://www.hud.gov/local/mil/

December 19, 2016

Tony Perez Executive Director, HACM 809 N. Broadway Milwaukee, WI 53202

sent via email

RE: MOU with City of West Allis Housing Authority

Dear Mr. Perez:

I am writing in regards to the proposed Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the City of Milwaukee Housing Authority and the City of West Allis Housing Authority relating to the administration of HUD-VASH vouchers.

Whereas HUD cannot opine as to the content of the agreement, the premise of the MOU models practices supported by HUD to promote efficiencies in the management of VASH vouchers. This MOU provides for a collaboration between the programs that will enhance the success of the VASH program. I hope that you will take this under consideration in adopting the proposed MOU.

Sincerely,

John Finger, Team Coordinator Wisconsin Public Housing Program Center, 5IPH

cc: Debra Larosa – HACM Section 8 Program Manager